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Scott Brekke-Absent

The Liquor Control Committee will be meeting on Wednesday July 19, 2023 at 1:30 p.m. in the City Commission Chambers at City Hall, 225 4th Street North
Agenda items are:

1. Approve minutes of the June 21, 2023 regular meeting. 
Moved Nelson

Second Stibbe

Passed Unanimously
2. Review Liquor Applications 
a. Horse Race North Dakota d/b/a The North Dakota Horse Park located at 5180 19th Ave North for a Class N alcoholic beverage license. Steve Sprague presented.This would be a Stadium License that requires a certain amount of seating, which the Horse Park has. No Backgound issues
Moved Stibbe

Second Nelson 

Passed Unanimously 
b. Wurst Bier Hall license transfer from Wurst Pub LLC d/b/a Wurst Bier Hall to Two Star Boys LLC d/b/a Wurst Bier Hall located at 630 1st Ave North for a Class FA-RZ-M alcoholic beverage license. Presented by Steve Sprague. Transfer from owner to 2 employees of Wurst. A few credit issues with background investigation, nothing of concern. 
Moved Tackett

Second Stibbe

Passed Unanimously 

3. Police Department Monthly Report

a. General Report (distributed via email) Presented by Chief Zibolski. Due to recent events Chief Zibolski had not reviewed this months report. 
b. Minors on licensed premise (Continue to August 16, 2023) Presented by Chief Zibolski, this item is under investigation and they have been meeting with the owners, Chief Zibolski would like this moved to the August 16th meeting. 
Moved by Stibbe to table to August 16th, 2023.

Second Nelson 

Passed Unanimously 

4. Other Items
a. Other – Proposed Water Park Presented by Steve Sprague. It has been decided to move forward with the project without the swim up bar.
b. Population increase. Steve Sprague presented. US Census Bureau has estimated our population in excess of 130,000. City Commission declared our population to be what the US Census Bureau states. This triggers availability of Class Z and B-Limited licenses. Sprague proposes an advertisement of 3 to 4 months, any applicants will then be vetted and a determination be made from there. 
Moved to proceed with advertising Tackett

Second Stibbe

Passed Unanimously

Adjorned 1:40pm
